
 

Taw 8/10/21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been all about fruit! The children have been tasting exotic fruits 

such as figs, avocado, mango, kiwi and pomegranate. Most of them tried them 

and we described what the taste and look like. “it looks like a cucumber” “the 

avocado stone is like a golf ball” 

We have also made smoothies with banana, blueberries and strawberries, the 

children did a great job of cutting the fruit and enjoyed drinking the smoothie 

after! 

Lastly the children juiced oranges and lemons and voted which tasted better.  

 

Our story of the week was Supertato. The children made super veggie masks 

and used them in their role play. 

 

We would like to invite parents in to preschool on Monday 11th October at 

2.30pm to talk about how we teach letters and sounds in the early years. 

 

Have a restful weekend, 

The Early Years Team 


